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IN THE NEWS

Pool and Spa Updates

The pool and spa are currently undergoing necessary repairs and scasonal updates
to ensure they are safe and enjoyable for all residents. While we are working
diligently to complete this work as quickly as possible, the opening may be slightly
delayed. Our goal is to open on or near May Ist, and we will provide updates
should the schedule change.

Common Area Lock System Upgrade
To enhance security and convenience, all common area locks will be replaced with
a new electronic access system. Homeowners will need to exchange their current
physical keys for electronic access fobs. Distribution details and dates for key
exchanges will be announced soon. We appreciate your cooperation during this
transition.

SB 326 Balcony Inspection Update
The new SB 326 balcony report is completed and is now available to homeowners.
The new report can be found on the Windsong Sonoma HOA community website,
here: hitps://windsongrp.com/announcements/ . The report is also available to
view in vour Appfolio portal within Shared Documents. Members are also
welcome to visit our office for a printed copy, please note you will be charged for
copying costs.
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“Real integrity is
doing the right thing,
knowing that
nobody s going to
know whether you
did it or not.”
Oprah Winfrey
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